
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 

Dear valued patient: 

 

The most valuable information that I need to properly take care of you is an 

accurate medication list.  Therefore, I strongly urge you to bring all your 

MEDICATION BOTTLES with you each time you come for an office visit so we can 

compare it to our current list and make sure it is accurate.  I must have a correct list 

of your medications, dosage, and the frequency in which you are taking these 

medications to care for you properly.  I also need to be aware of any over-the-

counter medications you are taking.  As many patients see multiple physicians it is 

often possible you may be taking medications or had dosage changes that I am not 

aware of.  In addition I request that you call us immediately with any change in your 

medications or medication dosages.  Failure to comply with the above request could 

lead to serious errors in your treatment with the potential for significant morbidity 

and mortality.  By signing below you attest that you have read and understand the 

potential seriousness of your noncompliance with this request. 

 

 

Signature:_______________________________________  Date:________________ 

  

 




